Birkhill Primary School Litter Policy
We created this litter policy because we wanted to reduce the amount of litter in our playground. We thought about what we wanted our school to look like and how we might achieve this.

Our Aims

· We want our school to look tidy, litter free and clean.

· We want our playground litter free because we want it to look nice, impress people, be safe, not slip on litter and stop the seagulls coming.

· We want to keep our playground litter free because it protects the animals around our playground and is nicer for our community.

· We want all the school to know that everyone is responsible for keeping our school and playground litter free.
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Our Actions

· We can encourage children to stop dropping litter in our school by giving out stickers to people we see putting litter in the bins.
· We will continue to encourage the classes to take a turn to be responsible for picking up litter in the playground, 3 times a week.
· We will continue to check that the bins are placed correctly in the playground and emptied at the end of the day.
· We will make posters to put up at the doors to remind children to put their litter in the bin.
· We will share why we don’t want litter in our playground with the school at Together Time.
· The Eco Committee will share this litter policy with their classes.
The Health/ Eco Committee                                                                  February 2014
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